
REQUEST FOR HELPERS FOR NEW TUCKSHOP ROSTER FOR 2020

The school tuckshop is organised and staffed on a voluntary basis.  We are in constant need of helpers to operate 
the tuckshop for our children. Your time spent on tuckshop can be an enjoyable time for both you and our 
children by donating a little of your time. 

Volunteers need to be at the tuckshop from 9.30am till 2.00pm for a FULL DAY. 

The roster will be done for the full 12 months therefore dates can be placed in your diary for your reference.  If 
you are unable to do your shift you are encouraged to find your own replacement through the relief roster or 
swap the day.  

Please indicate below your choice of day most suitable and return the form to the school office by Tuesday 17 
December 2019.  The roster will be emailed to all by the end of January 2020 to start February 2020.

Thank you for your anticipated help. 

Tuckshop Coordinator  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

HELPERS FOR TUCKSHOP ROSTER - 2020
Name:  _____________________________________             Child’s Year:  ___________________ 

Contact No:  _________________________________    

Email  address:  _________________________________________________ 

 Please circle preferred day: 

  Monday             Tuesday             Wednesday             Thursday             Friday 

  If there is someone with whom you wish to work, please advise name:  

 ____________________________________________________ 

 I am willing to be called for the relief roster (please circle below). 

      Monday             Tuesday             Wednesday             Thursday            Friday  

Please be aware that all volunteers within the school are required to have a Working with Children 




